
Report of meeting of ADSCOM W/G Revision of C37.59-2002 
 
A meeting was held in Milwaukee October 3, 2006 attended by 9 members and 14 guests. 
The meeting was initiated at 2:00 and was adjourned at 7:50. The agenda of the meeting 
was accomplished to review all comments received on D5 and to document a working 
group posture on each. The results will be factored into a D6 which will be given a quick 
(10 day) review by the working group and then extended into a full ballot pool procedure 
so that we would be able to review results by the next switchgear meetings. 
Two supplemental detailed postures will be generated by Alan Storms (detail justification 
for control conversion testing) and Nigel McQuin (detail testing of fused breaker). These 
both should be sent to the Chair by the end of October. 
 
 Pete Dwyer – Chair w/g to revise C37.59-2002 


